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Automatic Train Control Contract Amendment 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 14, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Approve the recommendations set out in the Confidential Attachment.  
 

2. Authorize that the information in the Confidential Attachment remains confidential until 
such time as the negotiations with Alstom are finalized and a contract amendment(s) 
are issued.  

 


